
        

TOPIC:                                   Clear Backpack Initiative                                                                

 

SUBMITTED BY:        Laida Benavides, Mike Garza, Rebecca Coss-Morales                         

OF:      Administrators in Charge                                                    

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:                                      

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:  April 9, 2024                        

Informational Item: 

 

In the district’s ongoing commitment to enhancing school safety, we are considering the use of clear 

backpacks for all students during the 2024-2025 school year.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

INFORMATIONAL ITEM 


